
 
 

   March 15, 2024 

 

The Honorable Barry Loudermilk 

Chairman, Subcommittee on Oversight 

Committee on House Administration 

2133 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Chairman Loudermilk, 

 

Thank you for your work thus far conducting oversight over the misinformation propagated by 

the January 6th Committee. You have produced significant evidence demonstrating the 

irrefutable bias and illegitimacy of the Committee. 

  

I appreciated the opportunity to review your Subcommittee report, which exposed the January 

6th Committee's omission of material evidence and witness testimony that contradicted its 

predetermined narrative. I urge you and your team to continue in their inquiry. 

  

As you continue your work, I encourage you to conduct further oversight over the January 6th 

Committee's decision to recommend contempt of Congress charges against former Trump 

Administration officials. As you are likely aware, former White House Director of the Office of 

Trade and Manufacturing Policy Peter Navarro has been ordered to report to prison next week 

based on his refusal to comply with the demands of the committee that has been shown to be 

illegitimately constituted and hopelessly tainted. 

 

All the best, 

 

 

                                                                                                       

___________________________                       __________________________ 

Andy Biggs               Matt Gaetz 

Member of Congress              Member of Congress 

 

 

 

                                                                                               

___________________________                               

Matt Rosendale              

Member of Congress               

 

 

 

 


